
RSVP NOTICE
RSVP ONLY IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND

A ticket is required for each guest. If you would like to receive tickets 
for the commissioning ceremony, please RSVP.

To RSVP, you may mail back the enclosed RSVP card or 
email replyRalphJohnson@McKean-Defense.com

Guest tickets and additional information will be mailed after 
March 1, 2018. If you have questions concerning the 
commissioning ceremony, please call (228) 935-5515.
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